April 15, 1986

A legally advertised special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held April 15, 1986, at 7:00 p.m. at the Township Building, with Supervisors Joe Shinsky and Andy Piccuta present. The purpose of the meeting was to hear citizen's comments on proposed zoning amendments to meet the requirements of the State Planning Code. Other persons in attendance were, Gabriel Cilli, Township Solicitor, William Smith, Zoning Officer, and Ms. Mundo, Planning Consultant.

The meeting was opened by Joe Shinsky by introducing the Township Solicitor, the Zoning Officer, and the Planning Consultant. He then stated the purpose of the hearing and the procedure for public comment.

As there were no citizens in attendance, a motion was passed to adopt the amendments to the Zoning Ordinance. Motion by Joe Shinsky, second by Andy Piccuta, to adopt the amendments to the Zoning Ordinance.

Mr. Cilli, stated to the Board that he had previously talked to Steve Craig of the Lawrence County Planning Commission about the proposed zoning amendments. Mr. Cilli reported that Mr. Craig's comments were favorable, and that he had no objections to the amendments as prepared by Mundo & Assoc.

Motion by Andy Piccuta, second by Joe Shinsky to adjourn.

Teresa K. Peace Secretary/ Treasurer